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PRESS RELEASE 

RESPONSE TO ALLEGED KIDNAPPING BY THE MINISTRY OF NATIONAL SECURITY 

 

The Ministry of National Security has noted with concern a publication by the Herald 

Newspaper alleging the abduction of one Sylvia Baah, manager of Emirates Airlines 

at the Kotoka International AirPort, by officers of the Ministry of National Security 

and the National Intelligence Bureau.  

The Ministry wishes to categorically state that no officer from the Ministry or the 

National Intelligence Bureau was involved in the alleged abduction of Sylvia Baah.  

Meanwhile the Ministry has initiated investigations into the circumstances 

surrounding the alleged abduction.  

The Ministry further wishes to assure the public that culprits of the alleged abduction 

will be made to face the full rigours of the law following the conclusion of the 

investigations.  

The public is, therefore, urged to treat the allegation by the Herald Newspaper with 

the contempt it deserves. 

==END== 
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